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Principal’s Newsletter- January 25, 2017 
 

 
665 Elizabeth Street, San Francisco, CA 94114 

www.saintphilipschool.org 415-824-8467 

 

On behalf of the Faculty and Staff of Saint Philip’s School, I 
thank you for the love, support, and generosity you have 
shown to the Powers family in their time of need. As a 
reminder: 

Please join us tomorrow (January 26th 8:45 a.m.) for Mass as we 
come together as a school community.  

Memorial service for Mrs. Powers will be on Saturday, January 28 
beginning at 12:00 noon at Saint Philip the Apostle Parish. A 
reception will follow in the Parish Hall. May God bless all who 
have planned and supported the event. 

Saint Philip, Pray for Us! 

Mr. LesCallett 

 

 

Kindergarten Acceptance Letters 2017-2018 

A special thank you to Ms. Williams as she enthusiastically 
interviewed our newest Bruins! Letters will be sent to families this 
week. Please note that we are still accepting applications for the 
upcoming school year. If you know of other families interested in 
Saint Philip’s, please contact the school or direct them to our 
website! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 26 

All-School Mass 8:45 a.m. 

February 25 

St. Philip Chocolate Sale! 

 

 

Birthday 
Announcements! 

Happy Birthday to all that 
celebrate a birthday this 
week! Enjoy the Day! 
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Bruin Athletics! 

Welcome back to our Bruins! Our sports teams are braving the 
weather and continuing to do well through out the year. This 
week’s games can be found by clicking on the following link: 
http://athletics.cccyo.org/home/?countyID=1 

Good Luck to all of our Bruins teams! GO BRUINS! 

CYO Girls Basketball - SIGN UP NOW 

CYO Girls Basketball is offered to female students from 3rd to 8th 
Grade. 

Please sign up your kids by January 25th using the links below. 

• Registration: stphilip.wufoo.com/forms/2017-cyo-girls-
basketball/ 

• Check registration and payment 
status: stphilip.wufoo.com/reports/2017-cyo-girls-
basketball/ 

 

Crab Feed - SATURDAY, JANUARY 28 

Our most important fundraiser of the year is coming up 
on Saturday, January 28. The Crab Feed is a fun night (ask around) 
with great food and music. Please invite friends and family outside 
the St. Philip community! 

You can reserve your seat(s) or table(s) by sending your checks to 
the Rectory or by using the following registration form: 

• stphilip.wufoo.com/forms/2017-crab-feed/ 

For all the details please refer to the attached flyer. 

The event sold out the last 3 years in a row; so don’t wait to make 
your reservations! 

More Important News 

World’s Finest Chocolate Sale- Begins January 25th 

The oh-so-sweet fundraiser kicks off January 25 and concludes on 

 

 

In the Community 

January 28th 

Saint Philip Crab Feed! For 
more information on how to 
purchase tickets, please go 
to www.saintphilipschool.org 
under the Bruin Athletics 
Weekly Update! 

January 29th- Catholic 
Schools Week Mass and 
Open House! 

Come one, come all as we 
celebrate St. Philip’s School! 
Mass will begin at 10:30 a.m. 
followed by Open House 
following Mass to 1:30 pm.  

January 31st 

WCEA/WASC Visiting Team 
Pre-Visit 

Boy Scouts Color Guard 
during Morning Assembly! 

 

February 3rd 

NO SCHOOL- Teacher’s In-
service  
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February 10th. This is an opportunity to not only fundraise for our school, but the spread the Saint 
Philip’s School name throughout the city! More information can be found on page 45 of the 
Parent-Teacher Handbook as well as a fundraiser kick-off in school on January 24th.  

WCEA/WASC Accreditation Visit Update JANUARY 25! 

The WCEA/WASC Visiting Team will join us for their pre-visit on Tuesday, January 31st. This meeting is 
to introduce the team to our school: faculty, staff, students, and administration. A shout-out of 
appreciation to our Room Parents: thank you for stepping up to host the team next Tuesday and 
during their visit in February.  

Spring Cleaning Volunteers Needed!  

Time to tidy up our Parish Hall. On Saturday, February 11 beginning at 1:00 p.m. we are rolling up 
our sleeves and exercising a little elbow grease in our Parish Hall. All are welcome to lend a hand. 
Many hands will make light work for all. Soon we will be hosting our Confirmation with Bishop 
Justice as the celebrant and we wish to present our best foot forward. All cleaning materials will be 
provided, just bring your willing hands and smiling faces and a bucket if you have one! 

 

If you are able to help or have any questions, please call the parish office at 415-282-0141.  Service 
hours will be earned for those needing them. 
:https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1I9a2IRe7Rueej6w0OyDpcmGwhST9XhhsMqivmC9vguY/edit#gid=0 

 

 

 

 

  

 


